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To Chair Grayber and Vice-Chair Tran, 

 

I strongly urge you to support and pass HB 3572 that gives Oregon Benefit 

Companies (OBC) a sustainable advantage when submitting a proposal to the 

Oregon procurement office for a contract. 

 

Triple-bottom line organizations should be rewarded for paying living wages for their 

employees, supporting a diverse workforce and mitigating carbon output from their 

operations. 

 

HB 3572 will help us ensure that the Oregon Benefit Company continues to thrive in 

our state and acknowledge the commitment these purpose-driven leaders have made 

to all their stakeholders. 

 

Please support and pass HB 3572. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cameron Hering 

 


